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Next Sunday:  
Message:  Dave Harnish 

Librarian:  Heidi Shuman 

Church Nursery:  Brandy Wiegel, Doris Hanks 

On-Call Nursery:  Florence Hanks 

Part 2 Nursery:  Heidi Shuman 

 

 

Upcoming Dates of Note: 
Feb 4 7:00 p.m. Tarry An Hour Prayer 

Feb 5 10:00 a.m. Women's Bible Study 

Feb 15 7:00 p.m. Billy Graham Video 

 

Attendance and Offering: 

Attendance last Sunday: 94 

Tithes & offerings received last Sunday: $ 2,800.49  

      

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1125 River Road, Marietta, PA 17547 Telephone: 717 426-4584 

E-mail: MariettaChapel@gmail.com www.MariettaChapel.org 

 

Mission Statement: 

We follow Jesus,  

addressing the needs of those around us 

so that together we may experience the living God 

and become channels of compassion and hope to a hurting world. 

 

 
LEAD PASTOR 

 Dave Harnish 615-1068 davechapel@gmail.com  

PASTOR OF VISITATION AND OUTREACH 

 Dan Althouse 314-7162 danchapel@gmail.com 

“Loving God, Loving People”

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
January 26, 2014 

"Jubilee & Jesus" 

Luke 4:14-22 
 

Welcome & announcements  Chuck Jantzi 

Praise and worship in song 

Responding with tithes and offerings 

Message Dave Harnish 

Sending prayer Chuck Jantzi 

   

   
Sonrise Café  9:00-9:30 a.m.

Worship Service  9:30-11:00 a.m.                       

Part 2 11:00-11:30 a.m.                       



 

WELCOME GUESTS 

We are delighted you have come to worship with us. If you did not 

receive a guest packet upon your arrival, please pick up one at the 

welcome desk in the lobby. We would appreciate if you would  

also sign the guest book there. We hope to see you again! 

 

 

 

Nursery Care for infants through age two provided 9:30 - 11:30 a.m. 

Kidz for Christ Classes:  

♦  Ages 3 – 5 (Preschool), 10:10 - 11:30 a.m., Room #5 

♦  K – 2nd Grades, 10:10 - 11:30 a.m., Room #3 

♦  3rd – 5th Grades, 10:40 - 11:30 a.m., Room #4  
 

Part 2   11:00 – 11:30 a.m. 

Youth  

♦  6th – 8th Grades, Room #6 

♦  9th – 12th Grades, Room #7 & 8 

College & Career Group  

♦ Overflow Room #9, Section 2  

Adults  

♦ INTERNATIONAL SS LESSON – Auditorium  

♦ DISCUSSION & CATALYST GROUPS  

        Connections – Overflow Room #9, Section 1 

 Adults – Fellowship Hall, Room #1, Room #2 
 

 

Serving Today: 

Greeters: Nate & Zane Harnish 

Librarian:  Kathy Jenkins 

Church Nursery: Karey Newswanger, Hannah Shuman 

On-Call Nursery: Kathy Jenkins 

Part 2 Nursery: Karey Newswanger 

 

 

This Week’s Chapel Activities: 

Mon   6:30 p.m. Zumba Fitness in the fellowship hall 

Wed   6:30 p.m. Zumba Fitness in the fellowship hall 

 

 

Announcements 

 

� PRAYER REQUEST CARDS are in racks on the benches. If you wish 

to submit a request, print it on a card and place it in the offering plate. 

� HEARING ASSISTANCE DEVICES are available upon request. 

Please check with the technician at the sound booth for assistance. 

� The WOMEN'S BIBLE STUDY group will meet the first and third 

Wednesdays through April 16 at 10:00 am. The study is "ONE in a 

million" by Priscilla Shirer.  All women are welcome!  Any questions see 

Geri Heilman or Phyllis Oberholtzer. 

� There will be an opportunity for BAPTISM and CHAPEL 

MEMBERSHIP in February.  If you are interested in exploring either, 

talk to Pastor Dave.  Date to be determined later. 

� "SHARE THE LOVE" on Valentine's Day and help Love INC at the 

same time!  For a suggested donation of $10, Love In the Name of Christ 

will hand deliver a rose to someone you appreciate, with your personal 

message attached.  Show your family members, neighbors, employees, 

or anyone how much you care and help Love INC at the same time.  

Roses will be individually prepared and delivered (or available for pick-

up) on February 14 and will include your message of appreciation to 

each recipient.  And every rose purchased will help Love INC meet the 

needs of our neighbors in Lancaster County!  Orders can be placed 

through Love INC's website, www.loveinclancaster.org, or by calling us 

at 717-735-7540 x 8.  Last day to place orders is Tuesday, February 11.  

This year, Share the Love with both those who mean so much to you, 

and with our neighbors in need! 

� COLLEGE STUDENT CARE BOXES: Care boxes are being pulled 

together for the seven college students who dorm away at school.  You 

are invited to contribute notes of encouragement and small gift items (no 

books, please) by Sunday, February 9.  Boxes will be shipped for 

Valentine's Day.  Seven labeled boxes for the seven guys are available in 

the fellowship hall. 

� STEWARDSHIP UNIVERSITY will be held Saturday, March 1 at 

Lancaster Mennonite School.  Organized by Everence, courses  will 

explore subjects ranging from retirement preparation and budgeting to 

health and fitness.  More details on the bulletin board.  See Mary Lou 

with questions.  

� ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT HOURS:  Millie will 

typically be in the Chapel office at the following times: Mondays, 

5:30-7:30 pm; Wednesdays, 4:00-6:00 pm; Thursdays 2:00-6:00 

pm.  The times are approximate and her hours may be longer or 

shorter depending on work load. 

� DIRECTORY UPDATES:  If you would like to update any of 

the information on your page, now is the chance to do so.  Send 

updated information to Millie Martin via email: 

mariettachapel@gmail.com.  Deadline for updates is February 28. 

� SOFTBALL MEETING Feb 9 - If you are interested or 

planning to play softball, please attend this important meeting 

promptly after Part 2 on Sunday morning, Feb 9 in Sr Hi Youth 

room.  We'll go over info on softball dues, etc.  If you are 

interested in playing, but can't stay for the meeting, please talk 

with Joe Risser or Jeremy Nissley. 

� OPEN HOUSE at all four campuses of Lancaster Mennonite 

School, Tuesday, January 28, 6:00-8:30 p.m.  Guided tours, a 

chance to meet teachers, a question and answer session with 

administrators.  For more info, contact each campus: Lancaster   

(Gr 6-12), 717-299-0436 x312, Kraybill (PreK-8), 717-653-5236, 

Locust Grove or New Danville. 

� CHECK THE BULLETIN BOARD: Take a minute to check 

the bulletin board for information on the following and more . . . 

� Employment opening for Lead Custodian at Lancaster 

Campus of LMS (full-time 12-month position). 

� Friendship Community is seeking providers for their 

LifeSharing Program; see bulletin board for more info.   

 

YOUTH 

� JR. HIGH YOUTH SUPER BOWL PARTY - All Jr. High 

Youth are invited to a Super Bowl Party at Newswangers' home 

next Sunday, February 2, beginning at 6 p.m.  Bring a snack and 

drink to share.  Homemade pizzas provided. 

� SR. HIGH YOUTH SUPER BOWL PARTY - Sr. High Youth 

are invited to a Super Bowl party in the youth room at the 

Chapel next Sunday, February 2, beginning at 6 p.m.   Bring food 

and drinks to share! 

   ** Reminder:  Confirmation and first payment for our KY mission 

trip this summer is DUE TODAY. 


